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Holy Rosary Primary School
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI)
Sunnyside Crescent 
Tel (028) 90491817

Belfast 


Fax (028) 90492416

BT7 3DB

Email info@holyrosary.belfast.ni.sch.uk




Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com

4th December 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I am writing to ask parents to help with the following:

1. Containing winter bugs. As you are aware there are a variety of winter bugs around. Some of them are particularly nasty. You may have heard in the media about the Norovirus and the impact on schools. We have had a number of children and a few of members of staff off school but fortunately not yet to the same extent as some other schools. 
Children are being reminded of the importance of hand washing and anti-bacterial hand sanitisers have been provided today in all classrooms. 
We would be very grateful if your child is unwell that they stay at home so that other children and members of the school staff don’t succumb to the bugs. This is in everyone’s interests.

2. Ensuring food with nuts are not brought into school. We have a number of our pupils and staff with severe nut allergies. It is very concerning that some children, mostly but not exclusively in after school clubs, are bringing in food containing nuts. 
The fact that members of staff have found empty Nutella wrappers highlights this issue. 
Many thanks for your understanding in relation to these issues but they are too important not to be highlighted.
Best wishes,

P McAllister (Mr.)

Principal
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